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       									12/27/2024

To Whom it may concern,


Following a follow up lead test, on our water supplies in the building that failed the first time, we had a couple locations that that were still reported having too much lead. Those locations were the men’s restroom and one sink in both the boys and girl’s locker rooms. . 

[bookmark: _GoBack]There will be signs present at the locations where the test failed stating that this is not intended for drinking water. The signs will be present until the source of the problems have been found, fixed, and the sources have passed the lead test. 

If you have any further questions please don’t hesitate to ask.



Have a great day,


Mr. Feagan
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"Preparing Today's Children for Tomorrow's Challenges"
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